
Have your say on walking and cycling 
improvements to Addenbrooke’s roundabout.

Addenbrooke’s roundabout

www.greatercambridge.org.uk/ 
addenbrookes-roundabout 

The consultation closes at midday on 24 July 2023



Widened, off-carriageway, segregated 
cycle lane (2.5m) and footpath (2-3m)

Widened, off-carriageway, 
segregated two-way cycle lane (3m) 

and footpath (2m)

Existing two-stage
toucan crossing
converted to
single-stage
toucan crossing

Widened toucan crossing

Addenbrooke’s roundabout

A significant revision to the cycling 
infrastructure on the Fendon Road arm of 
Addenbrooke’s roundabout has been 
identified by Cambridgeshire County Council.  

As this area falls within the Greater 
Cambridge Partnership’s (GCP) Cycling Plus 
A1134 scheme, the GCP aims to fast track 
this area’s design and construction. 
Additional funding from the Cambridgeshire 
and Peterborough Combined Authority 
(CPCA) has been secured on the basis of 
delivering this scheme by 2024. 

The design would significantly widen the 
cycle lanes and footpaths on both sides of 
the Fendon Road arm, and reduce the 
central island of the roundabout while 
maintaining the existing lane widths.  

There are also plans to replace the staggered 
two-stage crossing on Babraham Road with 
a single-stage crossing, to improve safety for 
pedestrians and cyclists.  

Further upgrades to the other arms of the 
roundabout may follow but are not 
proposed as part of this consultation.



Read more detail on the proposals and fill out the survey online at  
www.greatercambridge.org.uk/ 
addenbrookes-roundabout 
If you would like a hard copy of the consultation brochure please 
telephone 01223 699906 and we will post a copy to the address you 
give us. 
 

Email us at: consultations@greatercambridge.org.uk 
 

facebook.com/GreaterCambs 
 

@GreaterCambs #ABroundabout23 
 

Write to us at: 
Greater Cambridge Partnership, PO Box 1493, Mandela House,  
4 Regent Street, Cambridge, CB2 1BY 

How to tell us your views 
 

We want to understand the views of local residents, businesses, stakeholders 
and all road users. This feedback will be vital in helping to shape how the final 
Addenbrooke’s roundabout scheme designs are developed and taken forward.

We’ll be sharing information and answering questions here:

Please register using the link on our website: 
www.greatercambridge.org.uk/addenbrookes-roundabout 

Events

Thursday 29 June Online via Microsoft Teams 6 – 8pm


